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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BRANDON JOHNSON FOLLOWING LAWSUIT  
 FILED TODAY IN FEDERAL DISTRICT COURT 

 

CHICAGO – The City of Chicago and Mayor Johnson received notice of the lawsuit filed 

today in Federal District Court. The complaint is under review by the Law Department.   

Following a full review, we will respond in due course. Chicago is and will remain a 
welcoming city, with welcoming people who work beside their neighbors to build strong 

communities where you can still raise a family.  

The safety and security of Chicago residents remains the priority for the Johnson 
Administration. Chicago will continue to protect the working people of our city and defend 

against attacks on our longstanding values. Chicago will stay focused on our priorities. We 

will lead with continued investments in mental health, youth employment and affordable 

homes. 
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